Nestlé’s statement on article regarding lawsuit in Kenya

On 18 February 2015, Business & Human Rights Resource Centre published the following article:
-“Court stops Nestle retrenchment over discrimination suit”, Brian Wasuna, Business Daily 17 February 2015: http://www.businessdailyafrica.com/Corporate-News/Court-stops-Nestle-retrenchment-/-/539550/2627086/-/ege18t/-/index.html 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
In response, Nestle sent the following statement:
"We confirm that on the 16th February, Nestlé Kenya Ltd received a court order in relation to three employees (not 46, as alleged in the Kenya Business Daily article) contesting their notice of redundancy following a change in our organization structure. The order puts on hold the redundancy procedure for these three employees, until the next hearing. We are complying with the order. Given that this matter is currently before the courts, we have no further comment.”

